
 

 

 

Alfriston School 
Fair, friendly, fulfilling and fun!  

Newsletter - 12th July 2021 

 

Hindleap Warren 
Last week Emerald Class had a wonderful 

week at Hindleap Warren.  The children were 

amazing and had a fantastic time. 

 

 

Sapphire Class Trip 
 

Last Wednesday                 
Sapphire Class went            

on a trip to the                  
Weald & Downland Living 

Museum to see a            
snapshot of what life          
was like in Tudor and 
Elizabethan England.  

During the day the              
children took part in a         

Tudor Games workshop 
which they all really            

enjoyed. 

Musical Cabaret 

The school hall was transformed 
into a recording studio on Tuesday 
afternoon in order to capture the 
musical talents of our children.  

 All the children played brilliantly and 
supported each other during the 
filming, which will be available for 

parents/carers to purchase.  
 Special thanks goes to Mrs Sue Whitehead, our music 
teacher, who organised the whole event.  Despite the                 

disruptive year 
we've had, the                
children proved 

that their                 
progress and  
enjoyment for 

music continued.  

School Games Day 

 

School Games Day went well on 

Wednesday.  In the morning,                  

Sapphire and Emerald class                

completed a carousel of activities 

followed by races on the recreation 

ground.  In the afternoon,          

Pearl and Ruby 

class took part 

in a carousel    

of activities,       

finishing with an obstacle race.  

We are unable to announce      

the winning house at present, 

this will be done by the         

House Captains in the next       

Friday celebration assembly. 

Alfriston Playground Renovation Project 
 

Thank you to everyone who completed the questionnaire 
about the village playground.  People most commonly             

rated the equipment surfacing, safety and maintenance as 
poor, and 94% of people would use the playground more           

if it were improved.  Most people would like a wooden            
playground, and the most popular equipment was a play 

fort/multi play unit with multiple ways for children to get up, 
down and along.  Playground companies are working on 

proposals over the summer, and these will then be              
shared with the community for feedback.                                                        

The Friends of Alfriston Playground are looking for people 
to help with the project and fundraising.  Please email:  

friendsofalfristonplayground@gmail.com  for a full copy of 
the questionnaire findings, or to get involved and work            

together to make a better and safer playground. 

End of Year Reports 
End of year reports are being sent out by email          

today.  If you have any questions relating to               
your child’s report please contact your child’s       

teacher  via the class email. 

Hindleap Warren 

was one of the 

best memories I 

have ever had. 

Xanthe 

It was very fun 
and exciting. 

Jacob 

I had the best 
time ever. 

Lucy 

Dates for Your Diary 

19th July - Whole School Celebration Event 
20th July - Whole School Transition Day 
21st July - Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
22nd July - FoAS non-uniform day and last day of term 
23rd July - INSET Day 
2nd September - Children return to school 


